PUBLIC NOTICE
BUDGET HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED USE OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT ECONOMIC ASSISTANCE (LGEA) FUNDS
A public hearing will be held by Woodford County at the Woodford County Courthouse, 103 S. Main Street, 2nd Floor Courtroom, Versailles, KY 40383 on June 28, 2022 during the regular meeting of the Woodford County Fiscal Court at 5:30 p.m. for the purpose of obtaining citizen comments regarding the possible uses of Local Government Economic Assistance (LGEA) Funds.

All interested persons in Woodford County are invited to the hearing to submit verbal or written comments on possible uses of the LGEA Funds.  Any person(s) who cannot attend the public hearing but wish to submit comments, should submit their written comments via email to info@woodfordcountyky.gov, by mail to Woodford County Fiscal Court, 103 South Main, Versailles, KY  40383 or by calling the office of the Woodford County Judge/Executive, James Kay, at 859-873-4139 by 12:00 p.m. on June 28, 2022 so arrangements can be made to ensure your comments will be heard.

